THE WAY

TERM 1 : THURSDAY 29
MARCH 2018

CONGRATULATIONS - IT'S A NEW BABY BOY!

A new baby boy to the Lindeback family!

We rejoice with Nick & Tamara Lindeback who have welcomed a new addition to their family.
Alistair Immanuel Lindeback was born at 12:13pm on Tuesday 27 March, 3.29kg and 51cm.
Dad’s words are : “Life is full of surprises and God is good.”

We wish their family well with lots of wonderful moments and memories ahead!
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